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Report to the Passenger Transport Committee

By Kevin Grace, Transport Infrastructure Co-ordinator
Current Status of Passenger Transport Infrastructure Projects
1.
Purpose
To update the Committee on the status of various passenger transport infrastructure projects.

2.
Background
At the Passenger Transport Committee meeting on 27 November 1997 the Committee requested that regular updates of the status of passenger transport infrastructure projects be provided.

3.
Comment

3.1
Waterloo Security System


This system has so far proved successful in reducing the incidents of graffiti strikes and vandalism at the Waterloo Interchange.


Regular video camera tours are undertaken by Waterford Security staff in Wellington who monitor the station.

They have used the broadcast facility on several occasions to move people on when their behaviour is inappropriate and after hours when the trains don’t run.  This has caused people to realise they can be seen and has been a major contributor to the reduction of incidents.

3.2
Waterloo Carpark Development

A detailed landscape plan has been prepared and forwarded to the residents and to Hutt City Council.


Four residents have objected to the proposals and a further effort will be made to address their concerns before applying for resource consent.

3.3
Paraparaumu Overbridge

Work has begun off-site on this project with most of the components being prefabricated.  Construction staff are being trained at present by Tranz Rail in safety procedures for working over the rail.


Completion of the project is expected by mid October.

4.
Recommendation
(1)
That this report be received for information.
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